
October
Eighteenth1922.

\

Dr. F. C. Harrison,
Principal, Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, tue.

> Dear Dr. Harrison:-

letter of the 14th 
and enlightening.

The clipping attached to your 
of October is indeed interesting

^ „ 1 am calling a meeting next Monday,at,four 0 clock of a committee to deal 
Placed before the Conference of Canadian Universities by Major Purse. I had Pro- 

xessor Matthews call on Major Purse while he was in Tinglcind this year and he will act as the represen- 
tative of the Colonial Office at McGill and also as
3ÎÜV e?T6tary of our Committee. I have asked Dr.
> hitnall and Dr. Bancroft to serve on the Committee 
and I would like you to serve also.
.. After the meeting is over I woulda?®*!'0 a*S0U8a with you further the matter of 
additional propaganda by the College.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


